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Friday 20 June 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,
Year 3 Ely Cathedral Trip Tuesday 8 July 2025

This term our geography topic is all about Spain. As part of this unit, we have focused some of our learning on the
city of Barcelona. We have found out about how the city began in the Roman Empire and the impact that Antoni
Gaudi had during the late 1800s. To make links with the local community, we are planning a trip to Ely to conduct a
geographical survey of land use in Ely and visitors to the city.

We will be leaving school at approximately 9.00 a.m. and we will return at approximately for 2.30 p.m. The children
will eat their lunch in the picnic area near the cathedral so they will need to have a packed lunch with them. If you
are in receipt of free school meals, please contact the office to arrange a school packed lunch by Monday 30t
June 2025.

The fee for the return coach to Ely is £6.50 per child. Please logon to your child’s Scopay account where you will
be able to give permission and make payment for the trip. Please make sure that permission and payment have
been made by Monday 30" June 2025.

What to wear:
¢ Sun cream to be applied before the trip
¢ School Uniform

What to bring:

o Packed lunch

¢ Backpack that your child can carry themselves
o Water bottle —not glass, no fizzy drinks

We would be grateful if parent helpers could accompany us on the visit. Please note, a DBS check is not
necessary for this visit. If you would like to volunteer, please log into your child’s Scopay account, and tick the
parent helper box, no later than Friday 27" June 2025. If the school has not contacted you by Wednesday 2"¢
July 2025 your assistance has not been required on this occasion but we thank you for your offer.

Regards,

Mr Hewitt & Mrs Dawson
Year 3 team

Email: office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk
Website: www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk

Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people
and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.



